
COUNTY COMMISSION RECORD, VERNON COUNTY 
Tuesday , November 15, 2016                    5th     Nov Adj 

 
THE VERNON COUNTY COMMISSION MET, PURSUANT TO ADJOURNMENT, TUESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 15, 2016 AT 9:00 A.M.    
 
PRESENT: NEAL GERSTER, NORTHERN COMMISSIONER; JOE HARDIN, PRESIDING 
COMMISSIONER AND EVERETT L. WOLFE, SOUTHERN COMMISSIONER.    
 
 

REGION M SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
 

Commissioner Hardin reported on attending meeting on 11/9/16. 
 

PUBLIC DEFENDER 
 

Renee GotviAgehya called on the Commission to discuss upcoming  5 year lease.  The current 
lease is expiring this December.  Commission signed the new lease and returned to Mrs 
GotviAgehya. 
 

PROSECUTING ATTORNEY 
 

Judy Stark called on the Commission to discuss contract for services with Missouri Department 
of Social Services for January 1, 2017 through December 31, 2019.  Contract is for 
reimbursement on child support services.  Commission signed contract and returned to Mrs 
Stark. 
 

KATY ALLEN LAKE PROJECT 
 

Cassie Sanders of Kaysinger Basin Regional Planning Commission, Sara Rains of 3 M, and 
Carolyn Carrigan of 3M called on the Commission to discuss Katy Allen Lake Project and update 
the Commission on the status of the grant, as well as plan an upcoming media release. Cassie 
provided a copy of letter and check from Great Southern Bank in the amount of $2500. 
 

ELECTION 
 

Commission received copy of 11/15/16 General Election Official Canvas from Clerk’s Office. 
 

2017 BIDS 
 

Commission sent Notice to Bidders to Nevada Daily Mail to be published on 11/18/16. 
Commission also mailed out Invitations to Bid.  
 

CIRCUIT CLERK 
 

Commission received Circuit Court Expenses list for October 2016. 
 

OSAGE TOWNSHIP 
 

Trustee Scotty Pritchett called on the Commission.  He had a couple questions about CART 
receipts for secretary. 
 

KNEM/KNMO RADIO 
 

Commissioner Hardin set up an appointment at the request of the radio station to do a 
Program Update on December 7th. 
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RECYCLING CENTER 
 

Commission sent a letter of support to Sheldon School for their recycling program. 
 

BACON TOWNSHIP 
 

David Scotten, Trustee, delivered the marked brush cutter map to the office. 
 

LAKE TOWNSHIP 
 

Dana Craig delivered CART papers to the office. 
 

SHERIFF 
 

Commission received letter from Ford Credit stating Lease Purchase Agreement 7109105 is paid 
in full. 
 

COURTHOUSE 
 

Commission received a letter from Federal Protection certifying that security equipment under 
contract # FP 417-A-2644 was inspected and tested on 10/5/16 to comply with the contract. 
 

BRO-B108 (42) 
 

Commission received an Award Adjustment Summary from Angelo Mannino, CFS Engineers and 
also an email in regards to Change Order # 2 for brush removal.  
 

BRO-B108 (43) 
 

Commission received, signed and scanned back Invoice # 11 in the amount of $1064.71 to Great 
River Engineers. 
 

BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 

Commission received a request to work in right of way from this company.  Commission asked 
for a copy of the site map and for them to keep wire they are installing close to outside of right 
of way and out of ditches. 

 
 
Ordered that Commission adjourn at 3:15 P.M.   until Wednesday, November 16, 2016.  
 
ATTEST:________________________________  APPROVED:_____________________________ 
  CLERK OF COMMISSION    PRESIDING COMMISSIONER 
 
 
 
 

  


